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Rising Star Damien Daniels Returns to the Flying Cows!
Young Playmaker Aims to Build on Impressive Rookie Campaign and Elevate Team Success

Friday, October 25, 2024
Frederick, MD

The Frederick Flying Cows are excited to announce that rookie sensation Damien Daniels has re-signed
with the team for the upcoming season. At just 23 years old, Daniels quickly established himself as a
standout player, finishing as one of the top three assist leaders for the Cows, averaging an impressive
four assists per game. Last season, Daniels showcased his ability to push the tempo and change the
pace of the game, becoming a key contributor to the Cows' offensive strategy. His reliable free throw
percentage of 81.8% further solidified his importance on the court.

Before joining the professional ranks, Daniels had a stellar collegiate career at Abilene Christian
University, where he earned accolades such as selection to the Southland Conference All-Defensive
Team and was named Southland Conference Tournament MVP. As a proud Kansas City native, this past
season marked his inaugural foray into professional basketball, and he made an immediate impact.

"I want to thank the organization and Coach Corporal for giving me the opportunity to play professional
basketball in a league that is on the rise," Daniels expressed. "This has provided me with a way to
showcase my game, and I am excited to continue my journey with the Flying Cows."

Stay tuned for more updates as the Frederick Flying Cows prepare for an exhilarating second season in
the TBL. Visit goflyingcows.com or join us at upcoming Flying Cows events to sign up for our newsletter,
the Flying Moos Post. You can also follow us on our social media platforms!

About The Frederick Flying Cows:
The Frederick Flying Cows are a TBL professional basketball team based in Frederick, Maryland. The Flying Cows
debuted on March 2, 2024, at The Hood College Athletic Center against the Reading Rebels with a thrilling 113-112
come-from-behind victory, showcasing the electrifying plays and the passionate fan base that would define the
franchise in their inaugural season. Immediately proving themselves as a top team, the Cows placed first in the
eight-team Atlantic Northeast division and finished their season with a final record of 20-6.

The Frederick Flying Cows seek to become a part of the fabric of the community and a team that will make the
people of Frederick proud! The team is dedicated to providing fun, affordable entertainment for all Frederick citizens.
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